
ACHIEVING GREATNESS AT ALL LEVELS 

Aston 6th Grade – House of Leadership 

 
August 16, 2022 

 

Dear 6th Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 
On behalf of the 6th grade staff at the Aston Campus of Chester Community Charter School, it is my pleasure to welcome 

you to the 2022-2023 school year. I am honored to join the Chester Community Charter School family as the new 6th-grade 

principal.  I come to you with over 20 years of experience in education. Our Assistant Principal is Mr. Gregory Love. He 

has been with Chester Community Charter School for more than 6 years. Coming into this new school year, I am filled with 

excitement regarding all the work that we will do together as a team for the scholars. The theme for all of the Chester 

Community Charter Schools for this school year is “In it together to be better than ever.”                           

 
Over the past two years, while some of us were Physically Separated we made every effort to remain Connected.  During 

the 2022-2023 school year, as we return to full in-person learning, we will maintain those connections and continue to foster 

our strong partnership through regular communication and collaboration. We ask that all families are connected to 

Classroom Dojo, read the monthly newsletters, and visit the CCCS website regularly.  Another form of personal connection 

will come in our Aston Parent Teacher Association. Your membership, your voice, and your support will ensure that our 

Aston community is continually progressing.   
 
Below is some important information that you will need for the school year.  

• The first day of school is Tuesday, August 30, 2022  
• Our new start time is 7:30am and scholars are late at 7:45am  
• Our new end time is 2:30pm. The last early dismissal is at 1:30pm  
• Uniforms are required at all times  

o Royal blue Polo shirts for all 6th grade scholars  
o Boys wear gray uniform pants and girls wear plaid skirts  

• Scholars will use our Intervention/Enrichment program - iReady everyday  
• Back to School Night is Thursday, September 15, 2022  

As a staff, we are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our scholars can achieve their highest 

potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our scholars need support from both the home and the 

school. Our goal is to ensure that all scholars get the instruction and support they need to be ready for 7th grade next 

school year. As we work to achieve this goal, we ask that you support this effort by ensuring that your scholar comes to 

school on time each day in full uniform. In addition, we ask they your scholar completes homework assignment and 

reaches out for support when help is needed. Together, we can help each scholar reach his or her full potential. 

 
Thank you for allowing us to be part of your family. We are looking to have a great year. Together, we will fulfill our 

mission of “Empowering Students to be Learners.” 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa M. Bellamy 
6th Grade Principal 
Aston Campus 


